New Mexico Commission for the Blind

Notice of Tele-Conference Recording posted to website  
Regular Meeting (by tele-conference)

April 23, 2020, 10:00 AM 

A recording of this meeting has been placed on the Commission for the Blind website (www.cfb.state.nm.us) under About, Downloads.  It may be accessed directly using this link:

https://www.cfb.state.nm.us/Content/Commission%20Regular%20Meeting%204-23-20.mp3
Please contact us at 505-841-8844 with any questions or concerns.
